
Murdo, Patricia

Subject: FW: Please distribute to EAIC Members for U and T guidelines public testimony on 
March 27, 2014.

 
 

From: Aimee Grmoljez  
Sent: Wednesday, March 26, 2014 10:43 PM 
To: Murdo, Patricia 
Subject: Please distribute to EAIC Members for U and T guidelines public testimony on March 27, 2014. 
 
 

Dear Pat, 
Please distribute the following comments from the Billings Clinic at the public testimony appointed time 
after the Update info Utilization and Treatment Guidelines and Medical Status Forms. Thank you for 
your assistance. Kind regards, 
Aimee Grmoljez, Lobbyist and Attorney for the Billings Clinic 
 

The utilization guidelines have been helpful in getting patients more rapid 
care and bringing them to MMI much quicker. I am honored to have been 
again asked to provide input in this first round of updates to the 
Guidelines.  The medical status forms still need work to make them easier 
to complete, easier to explain, and easier for the employers to interpret. I 
feel the current version is more difficult to pick out the pertinent 
information on restrictions than its predecessor and takes more time to fill 
out. 
  
John 
  
John H. Petrisko, MD, MPH, CMRO 
Department Chair Billings Clinic Occupational Medicine 
Medical Director Employee Health   

 
Sent from my iPad 
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